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National Severe Weather Warning Service

Chief Forecasters Assessment
An active frontal system will arrive across 
northern and central parts of the UK on 
Saturday and into Sunday associated 
with strong winds and a stream of very 
moist air. This system is now expected to 
be further north and so the impacts over 
northern Wales are thought to be less 
significant than previously forecast.

This system is still expected to generate 
some large rainfall accumulations within 
the warning area, especially across high 
ground. 20 to 40 mm could fall quite 
widely with over 60 mm possible across 
Snowdonia. Given the saturated state of 
the ground from recent rainfall, this 
amount of rain could lead to some 
localised flooding.

The Met Office have issued a Yellow Warning of Rain

Valid from 00:15 on Sat, 05th Dec 2015 until 09:00 on Sun, 06th Dec 2015

Spells of heavy rain are expected on Saturday and early Sunday. Given saturated ground 
and high river levels, be aware of the potential for localised flooding with some low level 
disruption looking likely.

For more details please go to:
http://www.metoffice.gov.uk/public/weather/warnings
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For the following areas

• Wales

   • Conwy

   • Denbighshire

   • Gwynedd

   • Isle of Anglesey


